
 

 

Messrs Arnold Hill & Co LLP 
6th Floor 
Capital Tower 
91 Waterloo Road 
London   
SE1 8RT 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We, the Trustees of London Borough of Tower Hamlets confirm the following 
representations given to you in relation to the audit of King Georges Field, Mile End, 
for the year ended 31st March 2023. 
 

 
1. King Georges Field, Mile End will continue to have the financial support of 

London Borough of Tower Hamlets for the foreseeable future, being at least 12 
months from the date of approval of the above accounts to continues as a going 
concern. 

 
 

2. London Borough of Tower Hamlets is willing to provide immediate financial 
support to King Georges Field, Mile End in case of its financial difficulties 
provided that the Charity’s Management Board submitted a reasoned 
application for that purpose and, if necessary, invest additional funds essential 
to ensure that King Georges Field, Mile End will continue as a going concern. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
.................................................................................... Dated: 8th July 2024 
Signed on behalf of  
London Borough of Tower Hamlets. 
 


